
 

 

 

 

 
In October, we celebrated Black History Month by ‘Celebrating our Sisters’. We dedicated the 
month to celebrating the achievements, contributions, and stories of women. Our pupils had 
the opportunity to learn about and discuss the impact inspirational figures have had on history, 
culture, and society. 

 

The children in EYFS learned about the Notting Hill Carnival founded 
by Claudia John in 1959. They created vibrant masquerade masks.  
 
They also read books on children's carnival experiences and danced 
to carnival-inspired music. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 
 2023 BLACK HISTORY MONTH 

PROUD TO BE 

2023 

EYFS 

Claudia John 

Masquerade masks! 

Dancing! 



In Year 1 pupils researched the Olympian Dina Asher-
Smith and in Year 2 pupils the broadcaster and 
presenter Charlene White. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 

Dina Asher-Smith Charlene White 

Drawings! 

News Report! 

Poetry! 

Documentary! 



In Y3, pupils researched the scientist Maggie Aderin-Pocock 
and in Y4, Judge Dame Linda Dobbs. Year 5 learned about 
the model and writer Yrsa Daley-Ward and in Y6, Jacky 
Wright who works in technology.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

October 

 2021 

KS2 

Dame Linda Dobbs Yrsa Daley-Ward Jacky Wright 

Fact-files! 

Book Corner! 

Research! 

Maggie Aderin-Pocock 



  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we introduced: the History Quote of the Week! 
 

We learned a thought-provoking and motivating quote from a prominent person. 
 


